
 
LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES 

Minutes from Meeting: November, 10th, 2017 

Meeting called to order by Missy Mullins @ 6:30. There were 8 members in attendance. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT was read for the month of October and motion to accept by Brenda Rowe; 

seconded by Patty Lightfoot. 

         

TREASURER’S REPORT was read for the months of September and October and motion to accept 

by Patty Lightfoot; seconded by Brenda Rowe. 

      

OLD BUSINESS   

         

• Thank You to everyone who helped with the Play Off game, our annual Membership Drive, and 

the Powder Puff game. 

• We sold a total of 98 shirts and sweatshirts from the online campaigns.  We don’t have a total 

profit report but this is similar to last year’s sales numbers. 

• Laura Leffler was our TV Raffle Winner.  The profit from the raffle was $672.  A thank you letter 

was sent to Rent-2-Own for donating the TV. 

• This year’s Fall Festival of Bands brought in $11,759.15 with 7 bands in attendance. This is 

down from last year which brought in $14,984.30 with 11 bands in attendance. 

• The annual Membership Drive was held on Nov. 4th and brought in $3,522.90 so far.  

• Rada Fundraiser orders are due on the17th.  We are not sure of deliver date yet but will make 

arrangements for product pickup via email and Facebook once we know when the products will 

be delivered.  

• The decision was made to put our booster meeting minutes on the website for easy access.  

 
 

NEW BUSINESS   

         

• There are no more Play Off games – we need to shut down the concession stands for the 

season. Officers will meet this Saturday at 10:00 to begin the process. 

• The Christmas Parade is scheduled for Saturday, December 2nd with a rain date scheduled for 

the 3rd and a second rain date set for Saturday, December 9th.  Regardless of the date, 

volunteers are needed to walk with both bands.  

o Junior Band will line up at 1:30 @ Stage Coach) 

o High School will line up at 2:00 @ old East School lot) 

o Patty, Rochelle, and Christin volunteered to walk with the Junior Band.  Missy, Cheri, 

and Betsy volunteered to walk with the Senior Band. 

o Mark will drive his truck behind the Senior Band and Jim will drive the gator behind the 

Junior Band. 

• Final fall uniform dry cleaning will be the Monday after the Christmas Parade.  Cheri will make 

arrangements to change the date with the drycleaners if needed. 



• Special thank you to Patty Lightfoot for her dedication and hard work to scrub games and 

soccer play offs.  

• Missy made a motion that the money raised during the Power Puff game be put in the trip fund.  

Patty Lightfoot seconded the motion.  Motion was passed by unanimous vote.  

 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Patty Lightfoot and seconded by Christin Kilkenny. Next meeting is 

scheduled for Jan. 8th @ 6:30. 


